
From: Helen Cain 

Sent: Monday, Jul 14, 2014 5:23 PM 

To: Janice Appleby 

Subject: FW: Letter from Rockland 

Attachments: 2nd letter re 1082 Richmond (Word).docx 

 

 

 

From: Mike Miller []   

Sent: Monday, Jul 14, 2014 5:19 PM  

To: Helen Cain; Alison Meyer  

Cc: Sam Ganong  

Subject: Letter from Rockland 

 

Helen, 

 

Here is a copy of an email I sent to all councellors: 

 

Dear ……, 

 

You may have seen this letter that I just received Saturday after yet another visit with the 

Community  

assn last week as an effort to gain some positive feedback. The discussion about us 

considering a  

“Green Build” building was discussed based on the premise of their perspective of a 

“reasonable” offset in  

density as we try to align with the OCP and their lack of participation of such. 

 

I did not agree and yet I continue to remain co-operative if you read the letter you’ll see 

it’s a bit one  

sided. 

 

Feel free to call me or email me if you wish to discuss. 

 

Mike Miller  

President 


